
Antonia Hover 

Sent: Thursday, March 04, 2021 6:00 PM 

To: Curtis Williams <CJWillia@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: RE: CORRECTED REQUEST: New Dockets 20210049 and 20210050 

CORRESPONDENCE 
3/5/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 02594-2021 

Thank you for the confirmation, Curtis. Per your earlier message and this one, we will update both 
dockets with the following information. 

Brett Bascom Contact Information: 
Phone: 850-205-1470 

Email: bbascom@ftri.org 

Have a good evening, 

Dorothy 

From: Curtis Williams <CJWillia@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Thursday, March 04, 2021 5:57 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: Re: CORRECTED REQUEST: New Dockets 20210049 and 20210050 

Use 850-205-1470 for FTRI for both dockets. 

Thank you 

From: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Date: Thursday, March 4, 2021 at 5:36 PM 

To: Curtis Williams <CJWillia@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: CORRECTED REQUEST: New Dockets 20210049 and 20210050 

Hi Curtis, 

I just notice that we have two different phone numbers for FfRI. (850) 942-6100 mentioned below is 
shown in Docket 20170039; and (800) 222-3448 is shown in 20200073. Please advise if any or all of 
them should be changed, as well as the new email address for Mr. Bascom. 

Thanks again! 

Dorothy 

From: Dorothy Menasco 

Sent: Thursday, March 04, 2021 5:27 PM 

To: Curtis Williams <CJWillia@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: New Dockets 20210049 and 20210050 

Hi Curtis, 

1 



2

You requested that FTRI’s contact person be changed from Sean Bankston to Brett Bascom.  We have 
done that, however, we need an updated phone number if that changed.  If not, we need the new 
email address.  We currently have the phone number:  (850) 942-6100; and the email 
address:  sbankston@ftri.org 
  
Thank you for your help! 
  
Dorothy 




